


From: Shital Galani
To: Michael Blackford
Subject: Walnut Creek MOB - Revised Rendering
Date: Friday, October 06, 2017 10:38:19 AM

Mr. Blackford
  The following revisions were made to the proposed medical office building.

1.      Added EIFS/Stucco to the top of the building to visually add interest to the top part of the
building.

2.      Revised the awnings above the second story windows.
3.      Added brick relief between the windows to create a shadow line and to emphases the

internal column spacing.
 
Thank you.
 
Shital Galani AIA, ACHA

Design Director
E  s.galani@andrewsarchitects.com
T  614.766.1117 x 380
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